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29th September 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Thank you to everyone who came to our Macmillan Coffee Morning this morning. We have raised 
a magnificent £310.65 which is amazing! It was lovely to have a natter and a nibble and catch up 
with our friends and community. Your generosity and kindness is what makes Nursery Hill so 
special. 
 
We are ready, respectful and safe and the children are already showing that they are ready to 
learn, respectful to others and they feel safe in our school.  
 
A value is a principle that guides our thinking and our behaviour. Our values are built upon the 
vision and support us in achieving our ambitions. Values are intended to support the personal and 
social development of every pupil throughout the school. 
 
The whole staff team, families and pupils are involved in promoting values and recognising where 
others are ‘living the values’. The values developed have been selected after consultation as 
values which are important within the school community and which will be important throughout 
life.  

Respect    Kindness   Perseverance 
Tolerance   Co-operation    

Positivity   Empathy   Resilience 
 
 
Merits – Thank you to those children who have gone over and above. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Well done Archie for his yellow belt in Jujitsu and Autumn-Rose in Y4 for her red belt in Mixed 
Martial Arts. 
 
PE Days Autumn 1 
 

Early Years  Tuesday, Wednesday 

Year 1  Monday, Friday 

Year 2  Monday, Friday 

Year 3/4  Monday, Tuesday - Swimming 

Year 5/6  Monday, Thursday 

 
PE 
On PE days, children can come in PE kit. PE tops in house colours are available from both 
stockists and should be worn with navy blue or black joggers or leggings. Children can wear their 
school sweatshirts, cardigans or a plain hoody in navy blue or black. Please avoid branded 
sportswear which are heavily logoed and sportswear such as football/rugby shirts. 

Year 1 Nijany 

Year 2 Diego, Agretta, Finley 

Year 3/4 Jimmy 

Year 5/6 Breanna 

Headteacher Award James Y6 
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Attendance  
Well done Reception for 100% attendance. Please look after SAM today, our attendance dog.  
 
Our target is 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Inspire workshop Y1 
We would like to invite Y1 parents to the first Inspire workshop at NHP on Wednesday 4th 
October at 9.15am. Miss Preece will talk to parents about how to access our phonics scheme, 
Little Wandle, and then we will invite the children to work with you on fun phonic activities.  
 
eSchools App 
eSchools, who power our website, have developed an app for smart phones which can help you 
keep up to date with notices and communications from the school as well as being able to monitor 
your child’s attendance and homework on the move. It is the same system for managing parents’ 
evening so some families will have used it.  
 
Before downloading the eSchools app, you will need your own unique username and password. 
These are distributed by school. If you can remember your password, please login. If you do not 
have one or have forgotten it, we will send information out next week.  
 
Waterproof coats 
As you know, we are developing our outdoor provision. As we  
use our outdoor space every day, please ensure that the children  
come to school in waterproof coats and shoes. Unless the  
weather is very wet or very cold, the children are outside  
every day and need to be dressed in warm and waterproof  
clothes as necessary.  
 
It would lovely if any families are able to support helping clear out  
paths in the forest on Saturday 29th September between 10am  
and 1.30pm. Just a few hours would really help bring our forest  
school ever closer. 
 
Today, we said goodbye to Miss Scruby as she leaves us to join the NHS. We wish her every 
success for her new career. We welcome Miss Weatherall who will teach Y2. 
 
We hope you have a lovely weekend. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs Jeans and Staff 

Star Class Reception 
100 % 

Whole School 
Attendance 

 89% 

96% 


